
Treasury approves Alaska’s plan to invest $9 million of CPF funding in a 
multi-purpose community facility to improve resources for communities 
that enable work, education, and health monitoring.
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 Program Summary: $9 million for a Multi-Purpose Community Facility (8% of CPF 
allocation)

 Program Description: The expansion of the 
Yukon-Kuskokwim Fitness Center (YKFC), a 
multi-use community facility owned and 
operated by the City of Bethel, will result in a 
larger space for the community to hold events, 
which are expected to include workforce development trainings, education 
services, health screenings, and recreational events. Additionally, the YKFC will 
provide a computer lab equipped with internet, computers, and printers to the 
public to access education and work opportunities, as well as dedicated private 
space to access online telehealth appointments.

 Key State Contact: City of Bethel

Alaska Capital Projects Fund Program Overview

For More Information: 
For Media Inquiries: 
For General Inquiries:

Please visit www.treasury.gov/CPF 
Please contact the U.S. Treasury Press Office at (202) 622-2960
Please email CapitalProjectsFund@treasury.gov for additional information

The facility is estimated to 
benefit over 6,000 community 
members in the City of Bethel 

as well as residents in the 
surrounding Yukon-Kuskokwim 

Delta.
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